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  Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are all aware, very soon we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Steer as she begins her parental leave. 

Mrs Steer’s date for leaving us is unfortunately before the pre planned parents evenings. For this reason, 

we have moved parents evening for Browne class forward.  

The new dates for parents evening for BROWNE CLASS ONLY: 

Tuesday 17th June - 3:30pm - 5:00pm 

Thursday 19th June - 3:30pm - 5:00pm  

You will be informed when the booking systems are open for this.  

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Ms Marian Ley 

Headteacher  
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